

Milford Fell Fair-Thank You!

The Milford Fall Fair is over for another year and I would like to thank the members of the Fair Board, the volunteers, donors and our community who helped us achieve such an amazing success this year. Even the weather blessed us abundantly!

Although we won't be meeting again until spring, I am encouraging anyone who would like to take a more active role in our 2020 Milford Fair to contact us for more details (Milfordfallfair@gmail.com). We'd be happy to talk to you.

On behalf of the Milford Fair Board, I would like to extend best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Valencia Logan President, Milford Fair Board

(The Milford Fair Board helped 'Back the Build' with a \$2,000 gift to the Prince Edward County Memorial Hospital Foundation.

The funds were raised through activities undertaken at Milford's 73rd annual fair held in September at the Mt. Tabor fairgrounds.

The theme of this year's fair was 'Back the Build' and the board thanks all the organizers, volunteers, exhibitors and vendors who helped contribute to the success of this year's event with special thanks to the loyal patrons and families who return to enjoy the fair year after year.)



"Recycling pickup will be delayed in the Black River area of South Marysburgh due to equipment problems."



SEASON'S GREETINGS



Copy & Advertising Deadline for The South Marysburgh Mirror is the 10th of Each Month.